
 

September 23, 2020 

 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Re: Docket No. DE 20-002 

2020 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan 

 Staff Testimony 

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

Enclosed for filing in the above captioned proceeding is an original and six copies of the Pre-

filed Testimony of Kurt Demmer, Utility Analyst.  Pursuant to the Secretarial Letter issued on March 17, 

2020 this testimony is being submitted electronically and hard copies will not follow unless requested.  

Staff certifies that copies of the testimony and attachments have been served electronically to the 

parties on the service list upon filing with the Commission. 
 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

        
       Brian D. Buckley 

       Staff Attorney  

 

cc: Discovery Service List  
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